
April 2020 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting called to order               

March minutes accepted 

Festival Update:  Dick’s is allowing us to keep our sponsorship money.  Steve will contact all those who 

we hired for the festival regarding its status after we vote on the season / festival.  

Treasurer’s Report: There is $28,545.00 in fees from programs (20). A discussion about credits on 

returns took place for any organization that wants its money back. Chris asked that if you paid and want 

a refund (if season is cancelled), please reach out to him directly. If no interaction, he will assume it can 

stay as a credit for next season.  The treasury report was accepted. 

Boys VP: Nothing new.  

Girls VP: Nothing new. 

Boys & Girls Officials: Wayne and the trainers will decide in a few days on how to finish with training and 

certification. He will let all prospective youth officials know as soon as they make a decision. He will post 

it on the NHYLA site as well. 

Adaptive Lacrosse: Nothing new is happening. All things adaptive is on hold for now. 

President: Kevin talked about Governor Sununu and NHIAA announcement regarding cancelling the 

spring sports season. He put out options short of calling off the season to the group. A long discussion 

took place regarding options and the feasibility of the season happening.            

After much back and forth, a unanimous vote was taken to cancel the season for 2020. 

Contact Christian Day if you want a refund, if not you will be issued a credit for the 2021 season.  

Teams Compete: Kevin talked to them about the 2020 fee – full fee of $10,000. Kevin will discuss a 

reduction and proposed being credited ½ to the 2021 season. He will let us know how the negotiation 

turns out. 

US Lacrosse was discussed by the group. They have a concern regarding its yearly fees and the impact of 

losing out on 2020. The viability of its programs going forward and measures to curb costs were 

discussed. The group talked about the decision to credit the fee or not and the overall consensus was 

that it had little to do with NHYLA and they were free to decide on what direction they wished on their 

own. 

An official announcement will be sent out via email from Katherine about the cancellation of the season. 

A board only meeting will take place in May. 



No new business                    

No old business 

Meeting adjourned 

 


